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MSA Post Tradeshow Meeting
Tuesday September 22 2015
Penticton Trade and Convention Center
Attendees:
President				Joel Sansome			Mueller Canada
Vice President				Mike Edwards			Terminal City Ironworks
Past President				Preston Creelman		Royal Pipe
Director				Brady Turkington		Emco Waterworks
Treasurer 				Greg Jaggard 			Galaxy Plastics
Member                              		Craig Sloan 			Cambridge Brass
Member				Dave Malm			Langley Concrete
Member				Brian Kidvell			Eccol Electric
Member				Grant MCauley		Rollins Equipment
Member				Ed Fujii				Aplin & Martin

Absent:
Secretary				Jesse Spencer			Robar Industries 

Meeting Called to order at 8:45

Golf Tournament Review:
1. The golf tournament had 56 golfers, all members enjoyed the day.
2. Mike Edwards discussed having the MSA take over the Golf Tournament from PWABC. Thea was the only representative from the PWABC at the Tournament (Taking Pictures).

MSA Delegates dinner:
1. Attendance was up over previous years. 95 conference delegates, 33 MSA members, 5 Spouses.
2. The MSA will look into creating an Invitation that will be given to delegates in there conference registration packages.

PWABC Tradeshow:
1. 195 Delegates were registered for the tradeshow/conference
2. The group discussed if the number of trade show sessions was too much: Grant McAuley, Dave Malm and Brian Kidvell all stated that the current number of sessions should remain at 3.
3. Clarification on the tradeshow times from PWABC. Some MSA members thought the tradeshow was over the two days. 


Tradeshow Treasure hunt:
1. All MSA members present at the meeting like the question format, allows for interaction with the delegates.
2. All MSA members want the treasure hunt to stay with the MSA. (if the PWABC was looking into taking this over)

Finances:
1. The MSA currently has $5000.00 in its bank account
2. MSA is looking at increasing membership dues (will be discussed at the AGM)

Website:
1. There was an issue with the online payment system ( Joel was able to rectify the problem)

New Business:
1. The MSA will now hold the “Good Guys” Year-end Lunch. The year-end lunch will be held on December 8th the location is TBD.
2. Lifetime members will be presented with a plaque honoring there years of service

Membership:
1. MSA membership currently sits at 31 members up 4 from the previous year.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05
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